
Addendum #2 2022-016 On-Site Generator Maintenance, Inspection and Repair 

The City of Sedalia received the following questions: 

Once legal looks at the IFB and may have questions or red lines, do you need them sent to you 

at this email also?  

All questions are due by Oct. 29, at 4:00 p.m.  No questions will be responded to after that 

time. 

If the questions relate to the contract once offered a contract award, contract issues may be 

addressed during the negotiation process, if needed. 

Redlines would be addressed through the exception form as they would be areas your company 

would not be meeting the stated requirements. 

 

 


